
 

 

 

 

 (Ref: 2324138E) 
 

1 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

School Self-Assessment - Parent Stakeholder Survey 

 

To collect parents’ views on the school’s performance in various areas for the school 

self-assessment reference, parents are invited to take part in a stakeholder survey. In line with the 

school’s environmental protection policy, the survey will be conducted on the E-platform for School 

Development and Accountability (ESDA) from March 1 to March 14.  

 

The questionnaire is designed by the Education Bureau and conducted in a random and 

anonymous manner. Through the analysis of survey results, the school reviews the school policy 

and development, and improves work in all areas.  

 

Parents, please log on to sep.lstlkkc.edu.hk/school / scan the QR code below to complete the 

questionnaire on or before 14 March. 

 

Login name: psXXXXXX (e.g. ps123456 with student no. 123456) 

Password:  sPas@XXXXXX (e.g. sPas@123456 with student no. 123456) 

 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Ms Ng Shuk Man, Head of School Development 

Committee, on 28587002. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Chung Yiu Kee 

Principal 

 

http://sep.lstlkkc.edu.hk/school



